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Wednesday 10th January 2018 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
The time is nearly here for us to sing at the Young Voices event at the Sheffield Arena on 
Monday 15th January 2018, together with a choir of thousands. We have been practising hard 
for many weeks and are getting quite excited about the concert! 
 
The format of the day is that we will go to the Arena to rehearse in the afternoon, in preparation 
for the evening concert, 7pm-9pm approx. We will transport the children to and from the concert 
in a minibus and Mr Millington’s car, and will be supervised by Mr Millington, Mr Simeson, Mrs 
Stead and me at all times. The children are asked to wear either a Young Voices t-shirt or a 
plain white one and any dark bottoms (skirt or trousers).  
 
We will leave straight after our lunch in school to arrive in Sheffield by 1.30pm for a 2.15pm 
rehearsal start. We have a 1 hour break 5-6pm to eat our tea, so we need to take a packed tea 
with us, including a drink. No glass bottles or sweets, please. The doors open at 6pm for the 
audience to take their seats for a concert start of 7pm. After the concert, we will all return to 
school in the minibus/car and you can collect your child from school when we return – this 
should be about 10.30pm. I will text you a more accurate time when we have set off and have a 
better idea of our arrival time!  
 
Even if you are attending the concert, we will still bring your child back to school for collection as 
it causes chaos if we try to meet up in Sheffield. We have been advised that attendees should 
take only small bags, no bigger than A4, and everyone may be subject to a search for safety 
purposes. An information leaflet from Young Voices is printed on the back of this letter.  
 
 
You can find more details about the event online at youngvoices.co.uk. If you have any 
questions, please ask me. Thank you for your support in helping this exciting event happen for 
your children. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs CF Jones 
 


